
BY ALD. PEREZ 

 

Resolution thanking Koula Haltoupi for her years of work owning and operating the 

Grecian Garden. 

 

 WHEREAS, 

  

KOULA HALTOUPI 

 

closed the Grecian Garden on June 20, 2014 after 32 years of dedicated service to the 

City of Milwaukee; and 

 

WHEREAS, Koula Haltoupi richly and justly earned the enduring praise, respect 

and gratitude of her customers, friends, family and the community at large for her 

dedication to the Grecian Garden and to the City of Milwaukee; and 

 

WHEREAS, The Grecian Garden was one of the original Grand Avenue Mall 

restaurants when Koula Haltoupi opened it in 1982 and she personally ran the shop, 

working 80 hours a week without taking a single vacation; and 

 

           WHEREAS, Koula Haltoupi gained and displayed expertise through her work, 

performed with confidence and skill during her employment, completely meeting the 

challenges of her responsibilities as a restaurant owner and served as a fine example of a 

dedicated employee; now, therefore, be it 

 

 RESOLVED, That the Common Council of the City of Milwaukee herewith 

thanks Koula Haltoupi for her years of dedication to her customers, extends its 

appreciation on behalf of the community, and wishes for her a happy and healthy 

retirement; and, be it 

 

FURTHER RESOLVED, That a suitably engrossed copy of this resolution be 

presented to Koula Haltoupi, an outstanding employee. 

 

Introduced by Common Council member José G. Pérez and approved by all members 

of the Milwaukee Common Council on June 24, 2014. 
 


